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Environmental Protection,

Dear Chair Draper and the Board of Environmental Protection,

I am writing to you in support of the proposed rule amendments to Chapter 400: Solid Waste
Management Rules.

There's no excuse for letting toxic waste from "Away" be piled in Wabanaki Territory or
anywhere in Maine. Toxic waste should not be outsourced or hidden, but dealt with by those
who make it. (Ideally by ceasing to make it.) We are not a sacrifice zone for other places.

Sincerely,

Rivera Sun, Fifth Generation Mainer & Maine small business owner

Rivera Sun 
rivera@riverasun.com 
61 Main St 
Grand Isle, Maine 04746

mailto:rivera@riverasun.com
mailto:RuleComments.DEP@maine.gov



